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“With the SBDC’s help I was able to 
purchase the land and property that I 
was leasing and grow my business!”

Gregg Clark, Owner

Miles City Regional SBDC

Gregg Clark, owner of driven repair had been operating his 
diesel truck repair business from a leased facility since early 
2016. In late 2017 he was approached with the opportunity 
to buy the building and property located outside of Miles 
City. 
 
GGregg turned to the Miles City SBDC for assistance. The 
SBDC provided guidance on the business planning process, 
market research, financial projections, and loan packaging. 
With the assistance of the Miles City SBDC, the loan process 
was successfully accelerated allowing Driven Repair to 
receive the requested funding.  

In 2018, GIn 2018, Gregg was able to take advantage of the 
opportunity and finalize the purchase. The financing also 
allowed Gregg to fix drainage issues on the property and 
make general repairs to the building. Gregg has added a 
full-time mechanic that is well versed in both truck and 
agriculture equipment maintenance and repair. The 
improvement to the property along with the additional 
technician allows Driven Repair to meet the demand for technician allows Driven Repair to meet the demand for 
diesel truck repair services in Miles City and the surrounding 
area.


